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11/07/2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Summer School 2017  
 
From Tuesday 29th August until Friday 1st September we will be running a summer school 
for children who will be moving to Year 6 in September 2017. 
 
The sessions will run from 8:45am until 12:15pm and children will be provided with a 
breakfast and a mid morning snack. 
 
Please indicate if your child can attend and return the slip by Monday 17th July.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall  
Headteacher  
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Summer School 2017 
 

Name of Child……………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Will be/Will not  be attending summer school from Tuesday 29th August–Friday 1st 
September. 
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 
 

Please return before Monday 17
th
 July 

mailto:2407admin@northumberland.gov.uk
http://www.blythnewdelavalfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/

